
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

New Affordable Non-Profit Housing Opportunity on 
Homewood Avenue  

Date: November 12, 2015 

To: Affordable Housing Committee 
Executive Committee 

From: Director, Affordable Housing Office 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number: AFS - 22101 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the report entitled "New Affordable Non-Profit Housing Opportunity on 
Homewood Avenue" will be on the Agenda of the Affordable Housing Committee (AHC) at its 
meeting November 26, 2015.  

The report is not available at this time as the interdivisional review is not complete. The report 
will be completed and circulated in time for the meeting of the Affordable Housing Committee. 

CONTACT 

Erik Hunter 
Manager, Policy and Partnerships 
Affordable Housing Office 
Phone: 416-397-4251 
Email: ehunter@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________________ 
Sean Gadon, Director Affordable Housing Office 
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